Crabtree Farm Primary School Steadfold Close Bulwell Nottingham NG6 8AX



School Office Telephone: 0115 9155 737 Email: admin@crabtreefarm.nottingham.sch.uk Website: www.crabtreefarmprimary.com

Every Child, Every Chance, Every Day; Working Together.

Friday 8th March 2024

## **SPRING DISCO ON THURSDAY 21ST MARCH 2024**





Dear Parents and Carers,

Parent's Group will be holding a spring disco in the upper hall on **Thursday 21**<sup>st</sup> **March 2024.** There are two separate discos, depending on the age of your child:

## Early Years, Year 1 and Year 2

The disco will be at **4.00pm until 5.00pm**, at a charge of **£3.00 a ticket**.

Children need to arrive at the main office with their ticket at 4pm.

At 5pm children will be **collected from the lower hall via the Breakfast Club door**.

## Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6

The disco will be at **5.00pm until 6.30pm**, at a charge of **£3.50 a ticket**. Children need to arrive at the main reception with their ticket at 5pm. At 6.30pm children will be **collected from the upper hall via the main office**.

The children will be provided with a hot buffet and a drink. Any dietary issues will be taken into account.

Parents' Group will be selling tickets in the main office area at the start and end of the day from *Tuesday 12<sup>th</sup> March* until *9am on Monday 18<sup>th</sup> March*.

We look forward to seeing you at this exciting event. If your child would like to design and make a spring bonnet to wear at the disco, please do so. We will organise a small parade and bonnets will be judged, with a nominal prize being awarded.

If you have any questions, please ask the member of Parents' Group selling tickets. Your ongoing support is always appreciated.

Yours sincerely Parents' Group





















